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Comments: I have reviewed most of the information regarding this project and would like to offer my support and

backing for it. It appears to me that the layout and environmental considerations are such that this should be

approved and without any further delays. It would be a wonderful addition to the area and if the additional

revenue generated by the Mountain Coaster can support enhancements to the ski area than that is a good thing.

Besides, the owners have invested a lot of resources to bring a unique experience with the tram, Ten 3, and ski

area that they deserve to have a quality summer event to round out the season and at the same time help bring a

return to the investment. Let's expedite the approval process and get the Mountain Coaster up and running!

Thank you.


